CHURCH NAME: Saint Joseph Parish, Kingston, NY 12401





MASS INTENTIONS



5:00 p.m. Sun.: Jan 11:	Mary Brady The Baptism of the Lord
7:00 a.m.	MaryAnn Houghtaling
8:30 a.m.	Thomas & Rita Feeney
10:00 a.m.	Ronald Matthews
11:30 a.m.	Mary Brady
5:00 p.m.	John F. Bruck. Sr.
Mon., Jan 12:	Weekday
7:00 a.m.	Katherine Cordts
9:00 a.m.	Olga Troiano
Tue., Jan 13:	St. Hilary, bishop & doctor

7:00 a.m.	Grace Gosman	
9·00 a m	Mary V Burns	

Wed., Jan 14:Weekday7:00 a.m.Keagan Baloy (Living)9:00 a.m.John Jay McCloskey

Thur., Jan 15: 7:00 a.m. 9:00 a.m.	Weekday Catherine A. Kaman Y Nguyen (Thanksgiving-Living)
Fri., Jan 16: 7:00 a.m. 9:00 a.m.	Weekday John R. Falatyn Souls of Ancestors
Sat.: Jan 17: 7:00 a.m. 9:00 a.m.	St. Anthony, abbot For Parishioners Nick & Josephine Roudis
5:00 p.m. Sun.: Jan 18:	David Blakely 2nd Sunday in Ordinary Time
7:00 a.m. 8:30 a.m. 10:00 a.m. 11:30 a.m. 5:00 p.m.	Styles & Ahl Family Donald Sweeney Ronald Matthews Mary Brady Jennie D'Anna

4

A Prayer for Healing...

Norman Jette, Jean Petromale, Darlene Boldy, Jack Grogan, James Bouck, Patricia Butler, Harry P. Shoemaker, Anneliesa Mossl, Sara Luongo, Nick Santiago, Michael Kull, Louis, Clair & Danielle Degaetano, and all our parishioners who are homebound, in healthcare facilities or who are seriously sick.



A Prayer for Our Beloved Dead...

Please remember in your prayers our beloved dead, **Frank Roudis, Deacon Rafael Bello,** who recently died. "Eternal rest grant unto them O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon them. Amen.

EUCHARISITIC MINISTERS TRAINING

Training is planned on February 21, 2015 for those interested in serving as Extra Ordinary Ministers of the Eucharist or commonly called as Eucharistic Ministers. All regular Eucharistic Ministers are also invited for this afternoon of reflections as a

refresher course. There is no charge for this training. Please contact Beth Safford at 845-532-0235 if you are interested.

Thursday, January 22nd 2015 42nd Annual

MARCH FOR LIFE



WASHINGTON, D.C.
For Bus Trip Reservations, Call:
Al Kafel 338-1734
Sponsored by,

Kingston Council Knights of Columbus
Ulster County Vicariate Respect Life Committee
Ulster County Right to Life

St. Joseph's is a Tithing Parish

Last Year's Regular Collection: \$ 9,762.00 This Week's Regular Collection: \$ 7,409.00



Thank you for your generosity to our Parish.

St. Joseph School

- Excellence in Learning
Guided by Faith - Nurtured with
Love - Inspired through Service



~ Come for a tour ~

Learn about our programs
Call 845-339-4390 to reserve your time for a tour!
Check our newly designed web site:
www.saintjosephschoolkingston.com
and visit us on
facebook.com/St.Joseph.School.Kingston

FEEDING OUR NEIGHBORS 2015

Feeding Our Neighbors Catholic Charities Archdiocese of New York Providing Help. Creating Hope



Archdiocesan-Wide Food Campaign

Sunday, January 25, 2015 through Sunday, February 1, 2015

Nearly 325,000 children go hungry in the Archdiocese of New York.

DONATE MONEY, GIVE FOOD, RAISE AWARENESS. MAKE A \$10 DONATION BY TEXTING "CCHOPE" to 85944.

Each dollar support four meals.
www.catholiccharitiesNY.org/feedingourneighbors
For morr information please contact:
Luz.Tavarez-Salazar@archny.org or 646.794.3784.

Sacred Heart Parish Winter 2015 Programs

1055 Broadway, Esopus, NY (845-384-6828)

Program One

Bible Study - The Prophets: Messengers of God's Mercy

January 22 through March 26 Thursday evenings: 6:30 PM to 8:30 PM Cost of materials \$27.95 (& s&h)

Program Two

Repeat Bible Study - A Biblical Walk with Mary January 22 through March 13 Friday mornings: 8:30 to 10 AM Cost of materials \$27.95 (& s&h)

Program Three

DVD Movies - Two Showings each month
Mary of Nazareth (The Life of Mary) Wednesday
morning, January 21 - 8:30 to 11 AM
And Friday evening, January 23 - 6:30 to 9 PM
God's Not Dead (based on true story) Wednesday
morning, February 18 - 8:30 to 10:30 AM
And Friday evening, February 20 - 6:30 to 8:30 PM
The Passion of the Christ Wednesday morning,
March 18- 8:30 to 10:40 AM
And Friday evening, March 20 - 6:30 to 8:40 PM
Coffee will be Served each Session (Feel free to
bring something to eat)
Call Lorraine Krasinski 834-6030 to register or with

Call Lorraine Krasinski 834-6030 to register or with questions (Leave message on machine if no answer.

Return call may be delayed.)

NEW YEAR'S RESOLUTION:

Get involve on Church programs and activities

Reestablishing a Holy Name Society (for Men), Altar Rosary Society (for Women) and Legion of Mary (for both) are very exciting and rewarding. They are also very beneficial to our Parish life. We are looking for small group of three or five people to start planning the program. Or if you are interested to become a Lector or Eucharistic Minister, please call Fr. Rick at 338-1554.



New Altar Servers Training

On Saturday, January 17, 2015 from 11:00 a.m. to 12:00 Noon, our new training Sessions for new Altar Servers will start. Any boy or girl from 3rd grade and up enrolled in our Religious Education Program or at St. Joseph School who has made their First Holy Communion is eligible to become an altar

server. To serve the Holy Mass at God's altar is a real privilege and honor. Registration application is available in the Parish Office, School Office or the Religious Education Office or by calling Father Rick at 845.338.1554.

WORLD MARRIAGE DAY

February 8, 2015 • Longest Married Couple Search The search begins for the longest married couple in the Archdiocese of New York! To enter: couples must be sacramentally married for a minimum of 65 years and reside in the Archdiocese of NY. The longest married couple(s) will be honored on Sunday, February 8th at the Church of St. Patrick, 26 Hunter Street, Highland Mills at the 12:00 p.m. Mass (principal celebrant will be the Most Reverend Peter J. Byrne, Auxiliary Bishop) with a reception to follow. For further info or reservations, contact Izabella Nagle at 646-794-3190 or email at izabella.nagle@archnv.org. Mail entries that include the couple's name, address, and the date you were married (month, day, and year) to: Family Life/Respect Life Office 1011 First Ave. NY, NY 10022 Attention: Izabella Nagle

MUSIC NOTES....

A full church, with over 60 bells, strings, singers and other instrumentalists... wow! The Redeemer Bell Choir was simply stunning. Their ability and willingness to work with us (and sing Silent Night together) was a real treat! They are real troopers to lug around all of that equipment and then set up/take down so efficiently. Our "Singing Strings" just get

better every year! A polished group of students, under Eleni's watchful eye, presented а flawless performance. Singing "Joy to the World" was simply too much fun! Thanks to their parents and supporters, Jeanne Dolamore and, of course, Eleni, for another amazing collaboration. Our Cantors had too much fun and brought the performance to a joy-filled experience. Thanks also to Elise Andersen for assisting Jane; Joanne Cella as greeter; Joe Luongo and Kevin McHugh for spearheading the setup of equipment, bell tables, and sound; Kin for being our librarian, Kathy Harder for orchestrating the snacks for the musicians. The local news got word of our concert and had a segment on last night's news. My hope is that we offered a "boost of joy" to everyone who attended yesterday. Indeed we are all truly blessed! (...full texts can be read at our homepage)

ENVELOPE AND TAX INFORMATION

All 2014 donations must be in by January 11, 2015 to appear on 2014 contributions. All will be ready for pick up by January 23rd. Statements will not be mailed unless requested. Statements will be available at the Parish Office if anyone wishes to pick them up. Thank you for your generosity.

People's Place

Thank you for your generous gift of \$237.50 from Thanksgiving to People's Place. This gift will help support our Food Pantry and Holiday Programs. In 2014, we continue our 42 year mission of providing food and clothing to the needy of our community. People's Place is experiencing an increase of over 25% usage of our food pantry during 2014. We expect to provide over 200,000 meals and over 8,000 articles of clothing to residents of our Ulster County community this year. Our Thanksgiving Program provided 768 households with turkeys and all the ingredients to prepare a holiday meal at home. Our Holiday Gift Program supplied over 1,000 children with gift packages including: toys, books, games, crafts, stocking stuffers and winter weather accessories this December. Your generosity will help those who are less fortunate in our community and is greatly appreciated!

Christine S. Hein, Executive Director